
PRESS RELEASE: 

 

In conjunction with the town of Washington, a new food bank will be opening at 
Warren Community Center, 7 Sackett Hill Road, Warren.  The Washington/Warren 
Food Bank will be open the first and third Tuesday of each month, 10:00a.m. – 
Noon. Opening day will be Tuesday, March 21st. 

Residents of Washington may register to use the food bank by contacting 
Samantha Sommerer 860-868-0058 or Mary Anne Greene 860-868-2259. Warren 
residents should contact Leah Pullaro 860-868-7881 ext. 114. Any group or 
individual that would like to donate to the food bank can make arrangements by 
contacting any of the numbers listed above. 


